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SOMETHING FOR EVERYONE | At drinktec, the world’s leading trade fair for the beverage and liquid 

food industry, over 1400 exhibitors from more than 70 countries will present the latest technology for 

the production, filling, packaging and marketing of  all kinds of  beverage and liquid food, including 

raw materials and logistic solutions. The topics of  beverage marketing and package design round out 

the portfolio. Moreover, drinktec offers its attendees.

l Drinktec Forum

The drinktec Forum in hall A2 
focuses on innovations in the 
beverage industry – not only in 
technology but also in marke-
ting. The first day of  the trade 
fair will be dedicated to the fu-
ture of  the beer market, in Eu-
rope, and especially Germany, 
and what strategies are within 
reach for mid-sized breweries 
in a shrinking market as well as 
brand distinction through pa-
ckaging.
The next days’ topics are con-
cerned with packaging, nutri-
tion, hygiene and product qua-
lity. “Custom-made nutrition” 
covers the following: “persona-
lized nutrition as an option for 
safeguarding health” and “fu-
ture scenarios for nutrition and 
health: the potential and the li-
mits of  personalized nutrition”. 
“Audio branding in the beverage 

industry” deals with the questi-
on: “How do flavor notes sound? 
How can sensorial impressions 
be conveyed as acoustic ele-
ments?” Concerning hygiene, 
the presenters will discuss the 
formation of  biofilms in food 
production and how to avoid 
and combat them. The realm of  
product quality will be covered 
with presentations on “quality, 
safety and extending shelf  life 
for fresh fruit juices through 
treatment with pulsed electric 
fields” and “high frequency he-
ating for pasteurizing and steri-
lizing liquids and foods contai-
ning particulate matter – a rapid 
and gentle process”.
On Thursday, September 19th, 
the focus shifts to “packaging 
and marketing”. This should 
be of  particular interest for the 
marketing specialists in atten-
dance.
The final day of  the trade fair 
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is reserved for dairy scientists. 
There are numerous presenta-
tions on the agenda pertaining 
to milk and liquid foods. All of  
the lectures taking place in the 
Forum will be simultaneously 
interpreted in English or Ger-
man. Excerpts from the lectures 
can be found on subsequent 
pages of  this trade fair news-
paper (Detailed information at 
page 3).

l Innovation Flow Lounge

This new networking platform 
is intended to stimulate con-
versation between marketing 
experts and those in technical 
fields and also to provide a forum 
for marketing topics at drinktec. 
Various discussion and action 
modules (the Talking Table, 
IDEArena, 5 o’clock topics) will 
be in place to promote commu-
nication and dialogue. Each of  
the four days is dedicated to a 
different topic: on Monday, beer 
is the center of  attention, while 
on Tuesday, it is point of  sale; 
Wednesday is devoted to pa-
ckaging, and on Thursday the 
discussion moves to methods for 
effectively launching a product 
onto the market. The discus-
sion will always revolve around 
marketing with topics such as: 
“with hops to the top”,“how the 
media makes brands human”, 
“the interplay between aesthe-
tics, individuality and utility in 
designing a drinking glass”, “se-
condary packaging: intelligent 
packaging systems as a medium 
for marketing”.

l An Area Set Aside for 
New Beverage Concepts

In this interactive marketplace, 
located in hall B1, new strate-
gies for sweeteners, coloring 
agents and aromas will be in-
troduced, among other things, 
with commentary from their 
respective producers. A central 

bar is integrated into this area, 
so innovative drinks can also be 
tested by visitors there and then. 
This so-called “Special Area” is 
surrounded by raw materials, 
processing aids and additives. 
Signage throughout the exhibi-
tion points the way to this area.

l European Beer Star

This year, the European Beer 
Star, organized by the Private 
Brauereien Bayern e.V. (Pri-
vate Breweries of  Bavaria), will 
be taking place for the tenth 
time; however, this is the first 
time that the awards ceremony 
will be held at the drinktec. On 
Tuesday, September 17th, vi-
sitors to the drinktec can taste 
the beers brewed by the gold 
medal winners in each catego-
ry (hall B1) and in doing so cast 
their vote for the “consumer’s 
favorite”. The following day, 
the official awards ceremony 
for the European Beer Star will 
take place (ICM; room 14, from 
4:00 p.m.). The grand awards 
ceremony, the “night of  cham-
pions”, begins at 6:00 p.m. Ti-
ckets are available beginning at 
5:30 p.m. at the box office in 
front of  room 14 in the ICM (De-
tailed information at page 2).

l The Beer Sommelier 
World Championship

Doemens Academy has sche-
duled the third Beer Sommelier 
World Championship for Sep-
tember 15th, the day before 
the drinktec commences. It 
will also take place at the Mes-
se München trade fair center 
(north entrance). Anyone who 
has completed the training 
as a beer sommelier at Doemens 
Academy or belongs to the Som-
melier Union is eligible to parti-
cipate in the event. 50 beer som-
meliers from around the world 
(of  those, 20 from Germany), 
who will crown their champion 

at the Messe München, have al-
ready auch ohne eigenen Nach-
wuchs gesichert. Der Bayerische 
Bierorden gebührt einem Mann 
wie Hans-Konrad Winkler, der 
der gesamten Branche neue We-
ge aufgezeigt hat.

l Dr. Bernhard Sauer

The next days’ topics are con-
cerned with packaging, nutri-
tion, hygiene and product qua-
lity. “Custom-made nutrition” 
covers the following: “persona-
lized nutrition as an option for 
safeguarding health” and “fu-
ture scenarios for nutrition and 
health: the potential and the li-
mits of  personalized nutrition”. 
“Audio branding in the beverage 
industry” deals with the questi-
on: “How do flavor notes sound? 
How can sensorial impressions 
be conveyed as acoustic ele-
ments?” Concerning hygiene, 
the presenters will discuss the 
formation of  biofilms in food 
production and how to avoid 
and combat them. The realm of  
product quality will be covered 
with presentations on “quality, 
safety and extending shelf  life 
for fresh fruit juices through 

treatment with pulsed electric 
fields” and “high frequency he-
ating for pasteurizing and steri-
lizing liquids and foods contai-
ning particulate matter – a rapid 
and gentle process”.
On Thursday, September 19th, 
the focus shifts to “packaging 
and marketing”. This should 
be of  particular interest for the 
marketing specialists in atten-
dance.
The next days’ topics are con-
cerned with packaging, nutri-
tion, hygiene and product qua-
lity. “Custom-made nutrition” 
covers the following: “persona-
lized nutrition as an option for 
safeguarding health” and “fu-
ture scenarios for nutrition and 
health: the potential and the li-
mits of  personalized nutrition”. 
“Audio branding in the beverage 
industry” deals with the questi-
on: “How do flavor notes sound? 
How can sensorial impressions 
be conveyed as acoustic ele-
ments?” Concerning hygiene, 
the presenters will discuss the 
formation of  biofilms in food 
production and how to avoid 
and combat them. The realm of  
product quality.
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